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Viana, Alberto

From: Tami Quan <Lambi992000@yahoo.com>
Sent: Sunday, May 21, 2023 8:41 PM
To: Planning Commissioners
Subject: 25 Visitacion

Dear planning commission members , 
 
I would like to voice my support for the 25 Visitation St. project, it looks like a very beautiful, thoughtful and well 
planned build that would enhance our city and improve our Main Street, please approve this great opportunity to create 
a new and beautiful looking addition to our beloved Main Street. 
 
Thank you , 
Tami Quan 
301 Harold Rd. 
Brisbane 


